
 
 

 
   

  
  

 
 

  
  

  
  

    
  

 

 
      

 
     

    
     

 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to the impact of the declared public health emergency, we want to assure our recipient community that NIST will 
be doing our part to help you continue your research/project. The NIST Grants Office continues to operate during 
normal business hours with staff working remotely.  While our staff is working remotely, the best way to contact your 
Grants Officer and Grants Specialist is via email. 
Below is a list of the Memoranda issued by OMB with information to assist Recipients and Applicants of Federal financial 
assistance directly impacted by the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). 

M-20-11 Administrative Relief for Recipients and Applicants of Federal Financial Assistance Directly Impacted by 
the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) (March 9, 2020) 
M-20-17 Administrative Relief for Recipients and Applicants of Federal Financial Assistance Directly Impacted by 
the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) due to Loss of Operations 

This is a rapidly evolving situation and we will provide updated guidance and information as it becomes available.  You 
are encouraged to visit the OMB website to obtain more information. 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/omb/information-for-agencies/memoranda/ 
Best regards, 
Jannet Cancino 
Division Chief 
NIST | Office of Acquisitions and Agreements Management | Grants Management Division 
Office: (301) 975-6544 | Mobile: (202) 819-4958 |Jannet.cancino@nist.gov 

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipients.  It contains information that may be confidential, privileged, or otherwise exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  If you have received this message in error, are not a named recipient, or are not the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message 
to a named recipient, be advised that any review, disclosure, use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message or its contents is strictly prohibited. Please notify 
me immediately that you have received this message in error, and delete the message. 
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